
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-198 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: CRTC Broadband Fund 

Agenda Date: November 28, 2019 

Attachments: Municipal Information Network Information 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-198; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to investigate the fund and report back to Council at the 
January 30, 2020 meeting regarding a potential application. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Recently, Council has had a presentation on the state of broadband as part of phase one of a boradbank 
project.  There was also a conference on this subject held earlier this month that was attended by some 
Members of Council and Staff. 
 
The CRTC has opened a second call for application to their Broadband Fund.  Applications are due by 
5:00 pm, Pacific Standard Time on March 27, 2020. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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